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From: Raymond Risdon
To: Dusty Pilkington
Cc: Mike Flory
Subject: Porter-Matthews SP Amendment
Date: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 10:19:15 AM


Comment on the Porter-Matthews SP Amendment (SP-18-00005). Anyone with an interest can
comment. I you have no comment, please reply with an email saying so.
The comment period ends 09/04/2018.
 
Dusty,
 
We have learned in the winter time access can be severely impaired when ice conditions affect the
roadway because of the steep slope making it extremely hazardous for firefighters. Additionally, lack
of an improved water system makes firefighting difficult.
 
 
 
Raymond R. Risdon, Assistant Chief
Administration/Records
Kittitas County Fire Rescue 7
(Office) 509.674.5371
(Cell) 509.656.4029


        
THIS COMMUNICATION MAY BE SUBJECT TO PUBLIC DISCLOSURE LAWS OF THE STATE OF WASHINGTON
(RCW.42.56). 
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